Dear senates.

I am writing to express my objection to the Migration Amendment (Visa Capping) Bill 2010.

My name is, I am a graduated oversea student of Wollongong. I applied PR and graduated Bridge Visa A.

If this bill come to effect, it may damage the national benefit of Australia, because general skilled migrants, like me and my classmates, can not contribute our skills and knowledege to Australia. Many oversea students study hardly in their areas and they get high mark on schools. They love Australia and they want to use their professional skills on work after graduated. That's why they apply for PR. In addition, when we are living in Australia, we work hardly and pay tax everyear. We can feed ourself and our family using our skills, rather than government's welfare. However, if this bill pass, we can not continue to contrubite to Australia.